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Scrutiny Office  

 

Senator John Le Fondre  

Chief Minister  

Cyril le Marquand House 

St Helier 

Jersey 

JE4 8QT 

 

11 September 2018 

 

Dear Chief Minister 

Future Hospital Scrutiny Review Panel 

 

I write to inform you that the Future Hospital Scrutiny Review Panel has been reconstituted.  

The aim of the Review Panel is to scrutinise your Government’s progress towards delivering 

the future hospital project and to ensure that it will meet the needs of patients and clinicians. 

Jersey’s new hospital will be the largest capital project ever undertaken in Jersey and public 

interest in the project remains high.  

We would like to invite you and Connétable Taylor – as Chairman of the Hospital Policy 

Development Board – to attend a public hearing to discuss the latest developments in relation 

to the future hospital.  

My Scrutiny Officer will be in touch with your Department about arrangements for the hearing.  

We look forward to working with you and thank you in advance for your assistance on this 

issue. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Deputy Kevin Pamplin  

Chairman 

Future Hospital Review Panel 


